
9. UPPER RICCARTON DOMAIN WINTER BOWLING CLUB - SURRENDER OF LEASE

The Board considered a report by the Parks and Waterways Area Advocate, seeking approval to
accept an application from the Upper Riccarton Domain Winter Bowling Club to surrender the club’s
existing lease over the Upper Riccarton Domain on which it has clubrooms and two all-weather
greens.

The club is relocating to land owned by the Riccarton Racecourse. The Council and Community Board
had contributed financially to this relocation; one of the conditions being that the club surrender its
existing lease of part of the domain.

The club wrote to the Parks and Waterways Unit seeking the lease surrender effective from
30 September 2002.

The Board resolved to approve the application by the Upper Riccarton Domain Winter Bowling Club to
surrender its lease on the domain.

The Board also decided to acknowledge the club’s decision to relocate in that it will “open up” this area
of the domain for unrestricted community use.


